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TOWN OF RYE « OFFICE OF SELECTMEN
10 Central Road

Rye, NH 03870-2522

(603) 964-5523 * Fax (603) 964-1516

December 28, 2016

Shawn Joyce
PO Box 5
Rye, NH 03870

Dear Mr. Joyce,
[ have received your letter requesting appointment to the Conservation Commission.
Unfortunately, there is not a vacancy on the Commission at this point. [ will keep your letter on

file and if a seat becomes available in the future I will contact you.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns by phone at 964-5523 or by
email at jircland2@town.rye.nh.us.

Sincerely,

Executive Assistant

Town Website: www.town.rye.nh.us  E-mail: Selectmen@town.rye.nh.us

————————————————
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